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MESSAGE FROM
HEAD OF SCHOOL

We thank Allah (swt) for
blessing us with a
successful year and we
appreciate all the hard
work and commitment of
our teachers, staff,
parents, volunteers,
board members, PTO and
alumni who all helped
make this year one we
will remember as one
that brought us together
and made us stronger.

Congratulations to our
graduating class and
their families and to
everyone else, see you in
September inshaAllah!

Ms. Leila Shatara

Follow us on
© Instagram,

&5 Like us on
Facebook
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NUI'S
VIRTUAL GALA

This year for the second time,
NUI's Gala was live streamed
on YouTube. Alhamdulillah,
the Gala was successful! The
Gala featured various student
performances where they
were given the opportunity to
showcase their talents.

The NUI Gala was enlightened
by speakers like Ubaydaallah
Evans, Sr. leasha Prime, and
Sr. Magda Elkadi Saleh. With
the help of Allah (swt) and
the NUI family the school was
able to raise a total of
$385,000.

To watch the

S Full Gala



https://www.instagram.com/noorulimanschool/?hl=en
https://www.instagram.com/noorulimanschool/?hl=en
https://www.facebook.com/nuischool/
https://www.facebook.com/nuischool/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Uv32A-3Hh7k&t=124s

RAMADAN ORPHAN
SPONSORSHIP

NUI raised over $25,000 in the
month of Ramadan and sponsored
39 orphans from 11 different
countries!

The Early Childhood ended the year with a very
enjoyable Meet and Greet, Field Day, and a fun
filled Eid Celebration with Mister Softee's ice
cream truck! The teachers planned great
activities that delighted the students in their
final get together.

EARTH DAY
CELEBRATION

Students from PK to 5th grade
participated in various Earth Day
activities like recycling projects,
planting, and crafts. Classes had
discussions about recycling and
how to protect the environment.




The Elementary School ended
the school year with a bang!
The students enjoyed a Eid
Celebration, Field Day, a Drive
By made of up cheering
teachers and administrators
and lots and lots of gifts!

5TH GRADE MOVING UP CEREMONY

The 5th graders moving up to 6th grade
celebrated the day with their families
with performances and awards. An
amazing motivational speaker, Sr.
Youssra Kamel Kandil, inspired the
students with advice about character
and the value of faith.




The Middle School was busy at
the end of year finishing up the
year on a high note! The
students participated in a Meet
& Greet, Field Day, Model UN,
and did a science lab dissection
of a cow eye!
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In June, the NUI Middle School
Model United Nations Team held the
1st Model UN conference for 6th-8th
grade students. The conference was
held at NUI with 26 students
participating in the event. Model UN
is an educational simulation in which
students can learn about current
events, diplomacy, international
relations, and the United Nations.
The student delegates debated,
collaborated and shared ideas during
the committee sessions. Awards and
certificates were given to students
for their performance throughout
the conference. Alhumdulillah, the
conference was a success!




MIDDLE SCHOOL
HIGHLIGHTS

8TH GRADE GRADUATION

The 8th Grade Graduation was a
beautiful ceremony celebrating
the soon to be high schoolers!
Students were honored for their
accomplishments.




The NUI high schoolers were extremely
busy at the end of year. The High School
division held a Reunion for all of the
students. A prestigious Induction
Ceremony took place for the National
Honor Society. The seniors were on the
go with their class trip and senior




12TH GRADE GRADUATION

The 12th Grade Graduation was a Alhamdulillah, the entire graduating
very elegant ceremony. The students class will be attending college in the
received spiritual advice from the Fall. Best of luck!

remarkable Shaykh Yasir Fahmy. “Ta watch the
Student were recognized for their 2021 Graduation

amazing accomplishments!
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rbrItCfjiNs

Alhamdulillah, for an amazing school
year during a very uncertain time.
The NUI Administration worked
throughout the summer to ensure a
smooth school opening in September
2020. Throughout the summer
teachers and administrators engaged
in workshops to redesign curriculum
for hybrid and remote learning. NUI
started the school year remote but
was able to implement strict
guidelines from the state and CDC
and transition to hybrid. A Task
Force of community physicians
provided guidance for a safe re-
opening. Alhamdulillah NUI did not
have any cases of CoVvID
transmission within the school or
school events. Increased sanitization
and strict adherence to COVID
guidelines and school protocols,
including a new HVAC system,
helped maintain a healthy and safe
learning environment.

Like all independent schools, Noor-Ul-
Iman School depends wupon the
generosity of our community to
sustain and advance the mission of the
school. Over the vyears, parents,
alumni, grandparents, parents of
alumni, faculty, and friends have
helped provide the best possible
educational environment for our
students.

To facilitate a smooth remote and hybrid
experience for students and staff, the
school invested in new technology and IT
platforms. The introduction of Schoology
allowed students and parents to access
course work whether they were home or
in school. The technology advancements
made within a few months allowed the
highest level of academic support. NUI
administrators and teachers also worked
diligently to support the emotional and
psychological well-being of students with
extra office hours, counseling office
hours, and fun activities online and on
site to bring students together. Of
course, the core of NUI is spiritual
learning. The Islamic Studies, Quran and
Arabic Departments, with the leadership
of their Department chairs, provided
daily morning adhkar, NUI Scholar Series,
and a curriculum that instilled the values
and principles of Islam. The focus was on
helping students maintain a strong eeman
and reliance on Allah (swt) even in the
most trying times.

A strong tradition of giving allows NUI to
maintain its facilities, equip teachers and
students with state of the art technology

and resources.
supporting NUI!
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Thank you for always



https://nuischool.org/giving-to-nui/giving-welcome/

